FROM: solomon@math.ohio-state.edu
SENT: Fri 5/30/2008 1:27 PM
Re: Concurrence requests for History 520.01 & 520.02 course proposals
Dear Ron,

I apologize for the delay. Yesterday the Undergraduate Committee of the Math Department met, and recommended that the Math Department give its concurrence for History 520.01 and 520.02.  We note that the courses are only tangentially related to mathematics, insofar as all of modern science depends heavily on the language and results of mathematics. So our concurrence is perhaps not essential. Nevertheless, we are happy to concur, and we hope that these courses will stimulate student appreciation for and understanding of the Scientific Method and the modern history of the scientific enterprise.

Best wishes,

Ron Solomon
